
RE: ERF 076/Hillman 
 
Greetings WOODROCK residents: 
(Wednesday 16th November 18.00hrs) 
  
We have just received confirmation that the applicant has formally amended the application 
by reducing the proposed density from 20 dwelling  
units per hectare to 10 dwelling units per hectare. 
In effect this would result in 4 x 1000m² erven which accords with our draft precinct plan. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the extract from the Council agenda confirming same and also 
reflecting the recommendation of the Development  
Management Department of 10 dwelling units per hectare. 
 
Consequently, it is no longer necessary for us to continue opposing this application. 
It follows that it is also no longer necessary for anyone to attend tomorrow’s site inspection. 
Should you have any queries, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Wendy M. Robertson 
for and on behalf of WKRRA 
Woodmead Khyber Rock Residents Association 
email: info@woodrock.co.za 
Facsimile: 086.691.6198 
Mobile: 083.700.2401 
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